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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Gymnastics 

 

Kinder               
Orientation 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday,            
9th December, 

2019 
9:00 am 

 
 

 
 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Weds Gymnastics 

Nov-
Dec 

BOOK FAIR  
25-11-19 to 

13-12-19 
 

Wed 
11-12 

Presentation 
Night 

Thurs 
12-12 

Canberra 
Excursion 

Mon  
16-12 

Year 6      
Dinner 

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Thank you to Mrs Twigg for organising a successful Kindergarten Orientation.  The 
children had a great time. 
 
At Assembly on Monday, 9th December, our Year 5 students will make their School 
Captain speeches.  Good luck to all.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 
 
Wednesday, 11th December is our Presentation Night at Taralga War Memorial Hall 
at 7:00 pm.  Please bring a plate to share for supper.  The P & C will have a raffle 
with fantastic prizes, so please bring some $$$ too! 
 
Our end of year excursion is to Questacon and the Canberra Zoo on Thursday, 12th 
December.  Students will need to arrive at school at 7:45 am for the bus to leave at 
8:00 am. so please be on time.   Please return the permission note, with money or 
POP reference number to our office, by MONDAY, 9TH. Thank you. 
 
Gymnastics will be held on Wednesday, 11 Dec;  and 18th December,  students need 
to wear sports uniform please. 
 
Our wonderful P & C will provide a        
sausage sizzle lunch at Goodhew Park,               
tomorrow, Friday, as an end of year      
celebration as well as an extended play in 
the park.  If your child doesn’t like a     
sausage sizzle, please provide their lunch. 
 
Enjoy the end of year and all the             
activities. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan 
Principal  ☺ 
  

                           

 

TERM 4 WEEK 8 5th December, 2019 

Oscar flying 

high at       

gymnastics!! 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 7 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

 
  

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASS ROOM 
 
The Currobung room students thoroughly enjoy having Year 2 in our room on Tuesday and          
Wednesday, getting a taste of life in the senior room.  We learnt about Indonesia and made a bright 
batik artwork. 
 
Gymnastics was fun too and we had an extended session, practising all our gymnastics skills. 
 
It was lovely to meet all the 2020 Kindergarten students.  They enjoyed working with Mrs Twigg and 
Mrs Hayes, and can’t wait for next year. 
 
Don’t forget Year 5 are doing their Leadership Speeches for School Captains 2020 on Monday, 9th   
December at Assembly.  Everyone is welcome to come and be an audience for our future School     
Leaders. 
 

Be Safe: 

 Cross the road at the crossing; 

 Wear your helmet if you are riding; 

 Watch our for other people on the footpath. 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Happy Birthday to you in December:  
 
      

Logan—22nd  Seb—23rd  Kobee—31st   

Lilly Bell 
 

Hunter Pirihi 
Hannah Calleja 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 

Regan Martin 

Larry Cummins x 2 
Seb Cummins 
Jacob Corby x 2 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Hannah Calleja 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 

Luke McLeod 
Regan Martin 
 

 
 



W E E K  8   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE OFFICE CORNER:     

Please complete and return the Canberra permission note with payment by  
Monday, 9th December, 2019.  Thank you. 

With this Newsletter is a copy of the 2020 School Handbook.  It has all necessary 
information that parents might require. 

Please Save the Date --- 

Saturday, 7th December, 2019 

You are invited to attend a farewell lunch at 1:00 pm 

At the Jamieson Hall, Taralga 

For Reverend Sallyanne Hart 

Please note:  this will be a bring-and-share lunch, so please bring a plate. 

BOOK FAIR 
 
Book Fair is open until Friday, 13th December after school.  Any parents or            
community members who are interested in buying some great   Christmas books and 
stationery, please come along!! 
 
Students can also buy books during the day if they bring their money in.  If any parents or community 
members would like to buy books  during the school day, please contact the School Office. 
 
We have a great range of new and popular books and stationery items.  Buying books at our Book Fair 
assists Taralga Public School — so “shop local.” 

TARALGA SPORTS CLUB—Kid’s Christmas Party 
 
Sunday, 8th December, 2019 from 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 
Children must be accompanied by an adult. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


